Camp Knutson Volunteers Spring Meeting
June 1st 2023
I. The meeting was called to order by president, Cindy Melsby at 10:22 AM
II. Meeting agenda was approved by Lori Lee, 2nd by Kristi Roedl,
III. The minutes of the Fall Meeting of August 24, 2022 were approved by Jeannine Acker, 2nd by Jean Jones.
IV. Treasure Report from Mardy Brodil – reported a negative balance
a. Market Place income – from fall of 2022 $4,500
b. NUTS – expense $1,000. For catering deposit
c. Quilt Auction- expense $1,000.
d. Donor letters – expense $176. for donation letters
e. Program software – expense $864.
f. Dues – income
g. Sundae Funday income $2,600
h. Mardy noted that the Conway Charitable Trust did not send
a donation so far to date as they have in the past.
V. Membership – Lori Lee welcomed new members 
a. Explained the mentorship programs for new members
b. Shared that there will be 2 coffees for new members with camp tours and information about volunteering in the different areas during the summer on June 6 & 7 at Allies Place starting at 10:00 AM
c. Socials will take place for all volunteers on July 25th from 4:00 PM – 7:00PM at Laurie Noll’s and August 15th 4:00 PM-7:00PM at Lori Lee’s
VI. Volunteer Coordinator – Laurie Noll shared volunteer opportunities available for the summer
VII. Jean Jones our Web Master - advised us to use “CampKFriends” web site and helped us to understand the site.
VIII. Caitlin Malin introduced the camp staff – 17 summer staff (9 returned from last year and 8 new), Charlie and Steph invited us to donate costumes for the activities for the campers
IX. Jared recognized Caitlin and Josh for their hard work and dedication for the camp and how important connection is to the campers. There are 14 camp partners in 2023. He shared that this is the camps 70th Anniversary, also explained that LSS is the owners of the camp.
X. Sundae Funday – Linda Gates thanked all the volunteers for the successful event which took place May 28th. Approximately 350 people attended, plus 40 volunteers and 20 staff.
XI. Night Under the Stars – 
a. Jeannine Acker explained about the event. Encouraged people to register online for tickets either for the wine & auction or the dinner & auction. Poster are available & they need people to distribute them.
b. Gretchen Sebald explained about the donation drop off dates on June 15th, 20th and 27th at the Crosslake Lutheran Church.
XII. Quilt Auction – Wendy Bares told us about the event taking place on Aug. 12th and encouraged us to volunteer.
XIII. Online Platform- Caitlin & Laurie Noll walked us trough using the platform for signing up to volunteer for events during the summer. We can contact Caitlin or Laurie for help.
XIV. Cindy called for the meeting adjournment at 12:00PM, Laurie Noll 1st and Bonnie Benson 2nd.
Respectfully Submitted,
Linda Gates ,Camp Knutson Volunteer Secretary







